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Anne Arundel County Department of Inspections and Permits 
Provides Guidance on Temporary Stormwater Management

The Department of Inspections and Permits is providing updated 
guidance on Temporary Stormwater Management (TSWM).

The updated guidance is in response to a revision of Section 7.1.7 of the 
Anne Arundel County Practices and Procedures Manual.  It provides 
clarification, and additional guidance to help in the design, and review of 
TSWM, and specifically addresses outfall velocities and quantiles of flows 
during construction.

This guidance is effective for all new grading permit applications 
submitted on or after the date of the memo.

The guidance memo and supporting documentation is attached.

For more information please contact Hala Flores, Engineer Manager at 
410-222-7577 or ipflor22@aacounty.org.
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NOTICE

https://www.aacounty.org/sites/default/files/2023-11/IP-23-04-memo.pdf
https://www.aacounty.org/sites/default/files/2023-11/IP-23-04-guidance.pdf

